
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                             LaSPDG is a federal grant of the Louisiana Department of Education funded by Office of Special Education Programs 

LaSPDG Summer PD Event 

 

 

The Louisiana State Personnel Development Grant (LaSPDG) is hosting an event by Dr. Joyce Epstein June 25, 2015.  Dr.  

Epstein is Director of the Center on School, Family, and Community Partnerships and the National Network of Partnership 

Schools (NNPS), Principal Research Scientist, and Research Professor of Sociology at Johns Hopkins University.  In 1995, 

she established the National Network of Partnership Schools (NNPS), which provides professional development to enable 

school, district, and state leaders develop research-based programs of family and community involvement. 

School Action Teams for Partnerships 
 Presented by Dr. Joyce Epstein 

 

Lod Cook Conference Center | Louisiana State University  

   3848 West Lakeshore Drive, Baton Rouge, LA 70808 

   8:30 am – 3:30 pm 

           Lunch, CLU’s, and resources will be provided 

Teams will learn about the following program structures and examples of best practices for each: 

· the framework of the six types of involvement 

· meeting challenges to reach all families 

· focusing partnership practices on academic and behavioral goals  

· taking an action team approach 

 

Teams will draft a One-Year Action Plan for Partnerships for the next school year linked to their own 

school improvement plans and goals for students. 

 

Participants must attend as a team: 

School-based teams of 2-3 teachers, an administrator, a district level representative, and 1-2 family 

members 

 

Expectation:  After attending professional development training, the participants will redeliver and share 

information with district and school staff.    

 

Registration: Register your entire team by June 10th at https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/FEepsteinJune25 

                                    Email Wendy Allen wallen@lsu.edu if you have additional questions 
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